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Presentation for update on NZICC and WIAL Carpark projects 
 
Auckland, 5 February 2024:  Fletcher Building earlier today announced an update on the New 
Zealand International Convention Centre and Hobson Street Hotel project (“NZICC”) and the 
Wellington International Airport Carpark project (“WIAL Carpark”).   
 
A short presentation is attached relating to today’s briefing. 
 
Conference call to be held today 
 
Fletcher Building management will host a Q&A briefing for investors and analysts today at 
12:00pm NZDT / 10:00am AEDT to discuss today’s announcement.  Participants can register for 
the conference by navigating to the following link: 
 
https://s1.c-conf.com/diamondpass/10036826-yu785e.html 
 
Upon registration you will be provided with the dial in number, passcode, and your unique access 
PIN. To join the conference simply dial the number and enter the passcode followed by your PIN, 
and you will join the conference instantly. 
 
A replay facility will be available after the conference call. 
 
#Ends 
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